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July 28, 2025 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to provide my strong recommendation for Dover International Company and the 
Joachim family in connection with your current Request for Proposal process. 
 
I have had the privilege of knowing Louis Joachim Sr. for many years and I can speak with 
confidence about his character and professional capabilities. Mr. Joachim is a locally respected 
leader who has established deep and meaningful ties throughout Central Florida. His 
commitment to our community is evident through his various civic involvements and his 
dedication to fostering positive economic development in our region. 
 
Throughout our association, I have observed Mr. Joachim to be a consummate professional who 
conducts himself with integrity and excellence. He has been a valued supporter of the 
Republican Party and has contributed meaningfully to our party's efforts in Florida. Beyond his 
political involvement, he is simply a kind and decent person who approaches both business and 
personal relationships with genuine care and respect for others. 
 
The Joachim family's partnership with Dover International Company represents a combination of 
local knowledge and expertise with proven business capabilities. I believe this collaboration 
would bring significant value to any project or initiative they undertake. 
 
I recommend Dover International Company and the Joachim family without reservation and 
encourage you to give their proposal serious consideration. 
 
Please feel free to contact my office if you require any additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Jason Brodeur 
State Senator, District 10 


